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 A special òThank Youó 

from                                     

the staff of                 

Duplin County                                   

Partnership for       

Children.   

 

We would like to thank 
all the teachers    
working in Duplin 
County child care    

centers and family child care homes.  We        
appreciate all the hard work, love, care and   
support you give every day to the children in 

your care. We encourage you to continue to plant 
the seeds of love and learning, and you will see 
the children grow from the little ones in your 
care into productive individuals that may one day 

say, òThank you for being there for me.ó       
Keep up the great work!! 

Duplin County 

Partnership         

will be closed on        

May 3, 2018.        

We will resume   

regular business 

hours on             

May 4, 2018 from 

8:00 am - 4:30 pm. 

http://www.reachoutandread.org/index.aspx
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 Dolly Partonõs Imagination 
Library  is now available in  

Duplin County.                  
Dolly Partonõs Imagination  
Library  is a book gifting 
program that mails free,  
high-quality books to all     

children who enroll from birth until they are five. Through 
this program, age-appropriate books will be mailed to        
registered children monthly. This activity promotes       

emergent literacy skills. To sign up, contact Duplin County 
Partnership for Children at 910-296-2000 or sign up online 
at:  www.smartstart.org/dolly-partons-imagination-library. 

Duplin County currently has 677 children enrolled in        
Dolly Partonõs Imagination Library. If your child has     
received a book and you would like to share their       

excitement in Duplin County Partnership for Childrenõs 
newsletter, please contact Karen Pacheco at           

910-296-2000. 


